e-mail 6-30-08

Dear Karen, 

It is with pleasure that I inform you that your version of Art Ed 252 is now eligible for the ³S² designation, letting students know that it is a service-learning course.  Service-Learning Scholars Roundtable sub-committee reviewed the syllabus and recommended awarding the ³S² designation.  The Colleges of the Arts and Science is pleased to have approved that recommendation.  

With this e-mail, the  Curriculum and Assessment Office of the Colleges of the Arts and Sciences and the Registrar¹s Office are notified of your course¹s ³S designation.

Mindy Wright, PhD

Director

Community Partnerships

The Colleges of the Arts and Sciences

114F University Hall

230 North Oval Mall

The Ohio State University

Columbus Ohio 43210

614-688-5557

wright.7@osu.edu

